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California Vaccine Exemption Rights Leaders 
 

Hold California Summits 

Parents work to keep their children healthy and expect to be protected in their duty as decision-makers regarding medical 
treatments for their children. When there are known risks, parents have the final word. But not in California!  In 2015 California 
passed Senate Bill 277 taking away parent rights to decline vaccines for their children   if they wanted their child to attend school or 
daycare, even when the medical community acknowledges that vaccines are not 100 percent safe for everyone. NHFC was honored 
to accept an invitation from California leaders for NHFC’s Diane Miller JD, Director of Law and Public Policy, to be the moderator 
of the gathering and support the work of Open Space facilitator, Denise Lewis Premschak as these amazing leaders gathered. Read 
More Here about the first Cali Summit bringing California leaders together to strengthen a growing movement of people wanting 
truthful information about vaccine risks and their rights protected. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.calisummit.info/
http://www.calisummit.info/

